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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

HB2837 requires that in order to receive an employee credential, all employees of a licensed 

medical marijuana business must complete an approved educational training course provided or 

approved by the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) and that employees are 

required to submit proof of completion in order to receive the credential. The training may 

include an overview of state statutes and rules, patient privacy requirements, and the safe 

handling and storage of medical marijuana. 

 

The Authority states that the fiscal impact of the proposal is currently undeterminable. If 

approving one or more third-party educational providers, the agency may need to open an RFP or 

build out software to support training options; if offered by the Authority, the agency may be 

able to leverage existing resources to host the required training but may need to bring in subject 

matter experts to assist in the development of the content. 

 

Fiscal impact provided by OMMA and Senate staff. 


